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Year 4 Newsletter – Friday 1st March 2024 

 
We have had a busy week in Year 4 completing lots of super learning. In RE, we considered 
what makes a good leader in relation to Islam. We explored the properties of gases in 
Science and developed our paired and solo bridge balances in indoor PE. 

 

Maths: This week, we have been working on comparing and ordering fractions of the 
whole. Next week, we will look at adding and subtracting fractions within one. 
 

English: This week, we have continued to read, write and perform poetry! We have applied 
our vipers skills to summarise, explain and infer a range of different poems from the 
anthology, ‘A World Full of Poems’. In writing, we have finished crafting and drafting, and 
published our favourites. These were brilliant! 

 

PE: Our PE days remain on a Tuesday (indoor) and Thursday (outdoor). Children can come 
to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 
hoodie and suitable trainers. Please provide a coat for outdoor PE too! As the weather is 
now changeable, please feel free to send your child a change of shoes for outdoor PE as 
well.  
 

Home Reading and Homework 
Please can you ensure your child’s reading record is signed and they are logging any reading 
at home. All homework will continue to be sent home on a Thursday, and is due in the 
following Thursday. Your child can bring this back on any day throughout the week.  

 

Lineham Farm Residential instalment dates 
 

Friday 23rd February 2024 – 2nd instalment (now overdue) 

Friday 22nd March 2024 – 3rd instalment 

Friday 13th April 2024 – Final instalment 
 
Thank you all you continued support,  
 
Miss Baker and Mr Feltham 


